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Dear advocates

We are informing you that  today on 21/01/2016 at 14:30  the faculty of Law of
“the French University in Armenia” foundation  within the frameworks   of  the
  nets of international  tribunes of    Francophonie by the name of Sengor, with
the cooperation of the School of Advpcates pf RA, The Union  of advocates of
Fracophone  , the French Embassy in Armenia and French Embassy in Georgia,
organizes  an international conference  dedicated to  the legal and practical
main issues of surrogate birthing institute.

We are pleased to invite   to participate in the conference specialists with the
experience in this field and  students. For participation in the conference ant
for  acting as  spaker, please write to  ap_droit@ufar.am  until 19 January or
call Olya Harutyunyan  phone number ՝ 060 27 96 61:

The conference will be held in the Hall of the Chamber of Advocates of RA .

The participatuion in the conference will be 4 academic hours  of obligatory 
seminars.
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